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21st April 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The National Statutory Assessment Tests for Mathematics, Reading and Spelling, Punctuation and 
Grammar will be taken in the week beginning Monday 9th May.  The timetable for this week is as 
follows: 
 

Test date Subject Test 

Monday 9 May GPS Paper 1: punctuation & grammar 

    Paper 2: spelling 

Tuesday 10 May English  Reading  

Wednesday 11 May Mathematics Paper 1: arithmetic 

    Paper 2: reasoning  

Thursday 12 May Mathematics Paper 3: reasoning  

 
A copy of the Standard Testing Agency Information for Parents Booklet will be emailed to you as 
soon as it is available. 
 
For those children who wish to have breakfast in school, we will be providing cereals, bread, fruit 
and milk for the year 6 pupils during the SATs week. Breakfast will be served from 8:25 till 8:45am.   

 
We wish the children all the very best for their assessments. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss S Neary 
 
Miss S Neary 
Headteacher 

  
 


